
 

SUMMER 2024 

Sunday 14th July from 12 Noon 
A social event for Club members 

Come along and play tennis, pickleball or both 
followed by Pizza and Prosecco in the Football 
Clubhouse as we watch the Wimbledon Final 

The Euros final will follow and the clubhouse  
remain open if you have the stamina 

Wivenhoe 
Tennis Club 

www.wivenhoe tennis club.org.uk 

Our Annual Family Fun Day is on Sunday 7th July.  Last 
year’s was a huge success and we hope that this year’s will 
be even better. We can show off our new floodlights (even 
if they’re not on!) and the pickleball courts. 
This is our main window to the local community and as well 
as publicising what we offer we hope that it will again result 
in a few new members. 
As we are in the Summer Cup finals that day the start time 
has been changed to 2pm with an intended finish at about 
5pm. 
Do please come along and help if you can and bring friends 
and family.  We will be demonstrating both tennis and 
pickleball this year as well as having a range of activities 
for people to try, catering for children and adults alike. 
If you are able to help – setting up, manning an activity, 
serving refreshments – please say so on the Club 
WhatsApp chat and we’ll get back to you. 

Summer Tournaments 

Thank you to everyone who played in the Tennis 
Tournament on 27th May.  It was a huge success with 18 
participants.  Only the final match was curtailed by rain.  
Congratulations to the winners Shirely Tucker and Mark 
Wallington.  Massive thanks to Chris Pettman for the 
superb organisation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A similar number took part in our first Pickleball 
Tournament on 9th June.  Congratulations to the winner 
Carlos Corser and runner-up David Huggon.  This was a 
team effort supervised with ease by scorer-in-chief 
Denise Thompson. 
 
We look forward to more tournaments later in the year.  
In the meantime, we have a combined social event on  
14 July (see above) 

Family Fun Day 

Court availability will be limited on these days.  If there 
isn’t one available when you want it, contact Jamie and 

he will book one at the University for you. 


